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(Edit as needed.  I had a part-time pen in hand)  PZ

The Nov 10, 2016 meeting of the NorthSound chapter was called to order by
President Robert Powell at 7 PM.  He gave a reminder to send in nominations for
officers for 2017.  If no nominations are received, the present officers have agreed to
continue another year.

The holiday dinner in conjunction with the EAA chapter will be on Dec 8 at Windows
on the Bay.  Price is $40 ea. and the speaker will be Lance Johnston, a former U-2
pilot and now a 747 pilot for UPS.

Aaron Collins updated activity at KBLI. Trees are being removed at each end of the
runway.  Paving is now complete, which was funded 90% by the FAA.  There are
plans to move forward on obtaining a web cam.  Since the $5000 grant from the FAA
will take too long to receive, security cameras already owned may be used instead.

Management of the GA building has been turned over to the two FBO's on the field,
and management of the hangars and tie downs are offered to them as well.  Hangar
rents will be going up on 1/1/17.  A discussion ensued about who will have
jurisdiction over the management of the hangars/tie-downs.

The speaker for the evening was Thomas Little, senior investigator at the regional
NTSB office in Federal Way.

Paul Zosel, secretary
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